
Welcome to the 27th Biannual Tribal Advisory 
Committee Meeting

Dear Tribal Advisory Committee Members, Presenters, and Guests,  
On behalf of the Centers for Disease Control and the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease 
Registry (CDC/ATSDR), we welcome you to the 27th Biannual Tribal Advisory Committee (TAC) meeting. 
Your presence at this TAC meeting is crucial for our work in understanding pressing public health 
challenges. We value your time, perspectives, advisement, and insights, which guide us in identifying 
best practices and emerging opportunities for improving health for all.  Through our collaboration, 
CDC/ATSDR aims to enhance our understanding and foster impactful partnerships for holistic solutions. 
Thank you, once again, for your participation in this important gathering. Together, let us forge ahead 
with determination and innovation as we seek to improve health outcomes for all within tribal nations. 

Sincerely, 

Leslie Ann Dauphin, PhD 
Director 
National Center for STLT Public Health Infrastructure and Workforce
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
Office: 404.639.4991 | Mobile: 404.394.9511

Email: Ldauphin@cdc.gov 


